From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 24 November 2017 09:29
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 17/02192/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:29 AM on 24 Nov 2017 from Mrs Imogen Woolhouse.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Miramar Cottage 5 The Colony Colony Road Sibford Gower Banbury OX15 5RY 

	Proposal:
	Alterations to existing building to form single dwelling house; demolition of unlisted buildings in the Conservation Area 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Coyne 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Imogen Woolhouse
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	Address:
	Nicholas Corner, Street Through Burdrop, Burdrop, Banbury OX15 5RQ



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Dear Sirs

As fellow residents of Sibford, Miss Caroline Tucker explained to us the plans in relation to the above application to convert a redundant pigsty to a three bedroomed house, with associated enhancement of the Conservation Area, which having inspected the site we wholeheartedly endorse.

Yours sincerely 

Imogen Woolhouse



